
Weekly Road Report – West End Ward
#dundeewestend

DUNDEE CITY COUNCIL – WEEKLY ROAD REPORT

REPORT FOR WEST END WARD – WEEK COMMENCING MONDAY 21 MARCH 2022

City Road (Logie Street to Tullideph Road) – closed from Tuesday 15 March for
one week for Scottish Water main repair.

Osborne Place (Magdalen Yard Road and Perth Road) – closed from Monday 21
March for 6 days for City Fibre works.

Magdalen Yard Road – 2 way temporary traffic lights from Monday 21 March for
3 days for City Fibre works.

Shepherd’s Loan (Magdalen Yard Road and Perth Road) – closed from Monday 28
March for 6 days for City Fibre works.

Perth Road (at Glamis Road) – temporary traffic lights on Monday 21 March for
telecommunications mast maintenance.

Perth Road (at Seymour Street) – temporary traffic lights on Tuesday 22 and
Wednesday 23 March between 9.00am and 4.00pm for BT work.

Forthcoming Roadworks

Glenagnes Road – closed from Monday 4 April for 5 days for carriageway
patching works. Access will be maintained for residents.

Temporary Traffic Order – Glenagnes
Road
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From the City Council :

THE ROAD TRAFFIC REGULATION ACT 1984 – SECTION 14(1)

THE DUNDEE CITY COUNCIL AS TRAFFIC AUTHORITY being satisfied that traffic on
the road should be prohibited by reason of carriageway patching works being
carried out HEREBY PROHIBIT the driving of any vehicle in Glenagnes Road,
(Blackness Road to Scott Street), Dundee.

This notice comes into effect on Monday 4th April 2022 for 5 working days.

Pedestrian thoroughfare will be maintained.

Alternative routes for vehicles are available Blackness Road / Balgay Road /
Scott Street and in reverse.

For further information contact 433168.

Executive Director
City Development Department,
Dundee City Council
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Getting things done – rail noise
complaints – action taken
#dundeewestend

I am grateful to all residents who contacted me yesterday about the very
noisy vegetation works noise by Network Rail that started overnight at about
3am and disturbed households in the Roseangle, Magdalen Yard Road and
Bellefield Avenue areas.

I  have  made  a  complaint  to  Network  Rail  about  its  poor  notification
procedure.   It tells me that households within 200 metres of the rail line
line work around Riverside Approach were notified in advance.   I have asked
for the list of addresses notified (they could not say if letters were posted
or hand delivered) but also made the point that given the noise levels 200
metres were thoroughly inadequate.

I have also queried the need to start this work as early as 3am.   I am
continuing to pursue the matter on behalf of residents.

Getting things done – Saggar Street
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#dundeewestend

I have recently received complaints from residents about the deteriorating
state of parts of the road surface of Saggar Street.

I have therefore raised this with the City Council seeking repairs to the
road. 

Free orienteering session on Sunday!
#dundeewestend

There’s a free orienteering session on Sunday – 20th March – at Lochee Park
and Balgay Park.
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Details below …
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